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EHS Committee 
  
Dear Members,  

Sub: Unfortunate incident at Sigachi Industries 

We are all deeply saddened by the recent unfortunate incident at Sigachi Industries. Members of the 

Executive Committee of BDMAI extend their heartfelt condolences to the families of the deceased. 

This tragic event serves as a grave reminder of the inherent risks in our industry and underscores the 

critical importance of robust safety systems, strict adherence to protocols, and continuous 

monitoring to prevent such occurrences. 

As a respected expert in the field, we believe you may have a fair understanding of the possible 

causes behind the incident and the preventive measures that could have averted it. We kindly 

request you to prepare a brief note analyzing the incident and outlining key safety measures that 

should be implemented industry-wide to help prevent such tragedies in the future. We intend to 

circulate this note to all our members for their awareness and guidance. 

Additionally, we would greatly appreciate it if you could contribute an article on Environmental, 

Health, and Safety (EHS) best practices. We plan to feature this article in our monthly e-Bulletin on a 

regular basis and also circulate it widely among our members. This initiative will be especially 

valuable for MSMEs, many of whom do not have the resources to maintain dedicated EHS teams. 

Your contribution will go a long way in promoting safety consciousness across the industry and 

supporting the continuous improvement of safety standards, especially for smaller enterprises. 

We look forward to your kind support and expert insights. 

  
Thanking you 
  
Yours sincerely 
  
  
M Roja Rani 
Executive Director 
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